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Senator Smith writes about the urgent need to remove politics from the equation and
leave reproductive health care choices up to each individual.

MADISON - Since the Supreme Court of the United States (SCOTUS) passed their ruling
reversing Roe v. Wade in 2022, doctors and women have been treated like criminals for

providing and accessing reproductive health services. In Wisconsin, a controversial law passed

way back in 1849 went back into effect, with devastating impacts on our state.

This provoked a groundswell of opposition across Wisconsin. Recent election results, not only
in Wisconsin but across the country, have made it clear that women will not be pushed aside.

Local areas have passed non-binding referendums in support of abortion rights.
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https://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/31/smith/e-update-sign-up/

